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Your Submission: library closuresnm 
 
Please do not close the libraries. The small savings that would be made are 
not worth the pleasure that books and learning give both young and old. 
The search for knowledge, and reading for relaxation are attitudes that should 
be encouraged not discouraged. 
Please think again......... 
 
Barbara Cox 
8 brookfield Drive 
Styx Mill 
CHRISTCHURCH 
 
phone ++64 (0)3 552 3626 

 


